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10 Summer Hill Road, Bexhill-On-Sea, TN39 4LN Offers Over

Burgess & Co are delighted to bring to the market this rare opportunity to purchase this two bedroom detached bungalow in need of modernization

and located in a popular & quiet area of West Bexhill. This bungalow offers great size rooms throughout, fitted kitchen & bathroom, large lounge

through to dining space, separate WC, integral garage with driveway and small front and back garden. Further benefits include, gas central heating

and double glazing. Please note this property is in need of full refurbishment. Viewings highly recommended by sole agents.

Entrance Hall
cupboard housing tank.

Reception Room
17'11 x 12'9 max (5.46m x 3.89m max)
spacious dual aspect with windows to front
and side, radiator, sliding doors to:

Dining Room
10'10 x 10'4 max (3.30m x 3.15m max)
windows to rear, radiator.

Kitchen
14'10 x 10'4 max (4.52m x 3.15m max)
working surfaces with cupboards and
drawers under also cupboards over, eye
level oven and grill, freestanding cooker
with extractor over, space and plumbing
for washing machine, space and plumbing
for tumble dryer/dishwasher, space for
freestanding fridge/freezer, inset stainless
steel sink, radiator, windows and door onto:

Conservatory
8'11 x 7'11 max (2.72m x 2.41m max)
windows and doors onto rear garden.

Bedroom 1
17'10 x 11'10 max (5.44m x 3.61m max)
spacious room, windows to front, radiator,
fitted wardrobes, door into Garage.

Bedroom 2
15'0 x 12'10 max (4.57m x 3.91m max)
spacious room, window to rear, f itted
wardrobes, radiator.

Family Bathroom
panelled bath, pedestal wash hand basin,
wall mounted vanity cupboard, frosted
window to side.

Separate WC
low level WC, frosted window to side.

Garage
18'9 x 7'11 max (5.72m x 2.41m max)

Outside
To the rear there is a small and overgrown
garden with patio area accessible via
Conservatory door and side gate. To the
front there is small garden and driveway
leading to garage.

NB
Please note this property will be cleared
between exchange and completion.












